
From: Uintah Highlands <office@uintah-highlands.com> 

Date: April 29, 2024 at 15:05:21 EDT 

To: DreamWorks Estimating <estimating@dreamworksutah.com>, "Weight,Tucker" 

<tweight@co.weber.ut.us> 

Cc: Michael Moran <michael@dreamworksutah.com> 

Subject: RE: Two proposed lots on Parcel 07-100-0037 

  
Aspen, 
  
New connections are a 1-inch tap and service.  Meter size will be determined by fixture count from 
plans.  The initial ‘culinary water service is available’ was added on Frontier, dated Nov/2023.  Once 
impact and connection fees are paid, the contractor may connect to the district’s main.  Contact the 
district before connecting to the main so the connection can be inspected. 
If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact the office. 
  
Jerilyn Call | DISTRICT ADMINISTRATOR 

UINTAH HIGHLANDS IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 
2401 EAST 6175 SOUTH 
OGDEN, UT 84403 
801-476-0945 
office@uintah-highlands.com 
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